
Sky Valley Property Owners Association Board Meeting 10-18-23

Following the General meeting, President Grace Guess called to order the Board meeting at
3:26 with the following attending: Evans, Gant, Germano, Henderson, Rhodes, Smith,
Whitehead. Unable to attend Dalhouse & McLendon.

The nominating committee suggestions were unanimously acclaimed: Grace Guess as
President and Jim Phelps as Treasurer.

The budget for 2024 was verbally reviewed highlighting changes to add $1200 from CD interest,
reduction from $1500 to $500 for city beautification and stable $5,000 for marketing. Tom Smith
has reviewed Treasurer duties with incoming Jim Phelps with some suggestions and planned
transfer of records. Grace will forward the budget to Debbie for addition to the website with
these minutes.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:36 with a review of the Going Away party agenda.

Grace will email information on the May board meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Pam Henderson


